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TERM 2 ð Value: Friendship  
Be The Best You Can Be -  Friend  

 
November 

 
w/c 12th  Anti-Bullying Week 

Tue 13th Reception ó19 Open Day 9.30am,1.30pm 
 and 6pm 

Fri 16th Children In Need (info to follow)  

Mon 19th Nocturnal Animal Visit (Reception Only) 
 

          December 
 

Sat 8th WSA Christmas Fayre 1pm-3pm 
Tue 11th Reception Christmas Production 9.30am 

Tue 11th Yr2 Christmas Production 2.30pm 

Wed 12th Reception Christmas Production 2.30pm 
Wed 12th Yr2 Christmas Production 6pm 

Thu 13th Yr1 Sing-a-Long & Bake Sale 2.30pm 

Tesco Blue Tokens  

 
As you may know, between Thursday 1st November and Monday 31st December 2018 Wootton Primary will feature 

in the Tesco Community Token Scheme at both Mereway Tesco and East Hunsbury Tesco Extra. As of yesterday 
afternoon we were slightly in front at both stores, which is great 

news for the school. Keep up the good work and make sure you 

share the information on social media and with family and friends.  

Children In Need  
 
Friday the 16th is Children In Need so we would like 

children to dress in mufti for the day for a suggested 
donation of £1. If you 

would like to make a 

donation, please take it 
to the class teacher. 

Anti -Bullying Week  
 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week and to 

support this, we will be running several 

things throughout the week.  

Lest We Forget  

 
A big thank you to all those parents and children who have shared memories of grandparents and great 

grandparents, who have served in our armed forces.  We have dedicated a Wootton poppy wreath to mark this 
centenary year. 



 

  

WSA School Disco  
 
A huge thank you to everyone who helped out with the School Disco last night. 

All the children present had a great time and events like this wouldnôt be 
possible without the help of parents and staff. A big thanks also go to our DJ, 

Mrs Sally Knights, who had the whole hall dancing. 

Stars Of The Week  
 

Congratulations to the Stars Of The Week this week for showing the school values in everything they do.  

Bronze Awards  

 
Well done to the children receiving their Bronze Awards this week. Its great to see so many children from various year 

groups collecting their awards.  
 

Year 4 Next Week  
 

Please could children in Year 4 

bring in a cereal box and some 

newspapers in next week. 


